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I oppose this bill as it goes against our Federal and State constitutional rights. It will 

put a hardship on all Oregonians. This bill does nothing other than go after good law 

abiding citizens and will not have any effect on keeping guns out of hands of the 

people that shouldn't have them. These gun grabbing bills need to stop. 


